
From: Parks Admin
To: PARKS-Richard Holtz
Subject: FW: Appeal “private tree removal”
Date: Monday, October 28, 2024 7:09:32 AM

Hi Richard,

 Please see email below.

Thank you,

Veronica Flores
Administrative Assistant II | Parks Division
850 Burlingame Ave | Burlingame, CA 94010
Direct 650.558.7330 | Main Office 650.558.7300
 

-----Original Message-----
From: Ted Temple <tedtemple@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 26, 2024 7:48 AM
To: Parks Admin <parksadmin@burlingame.org>
Cc: Concerned Burlingame Residents <concernedburlingameresidents@gmail.com>
Subject: Appeal “private tree removal”

Like to initiate the process for an appeal at “2300 Adeline” and “ Ken lehane”, per the letter received on October
25.   How do I proceed.

I do not believe there is a “ Ken lehane” that resides at this address given it is a girls school and retreat for retired
nuns.

Regards

Ted Temple
917 455 6136
This email is from an external source. Please take caution when clicking links or opening attachments. When in
doubt, contact your IT Department

EXHIBIT D

mailto:parksadmin@burlingame.org
mailto:rholtz@burlingame.org



